
Participatory Governance Task Force 
Recommendation: 
 

The Participatory Governance Task Force recommends 
that a process be created, with Marketing, Creative 
Services & Public AAairs, to ensure committee chairs 
are provided the appropriate editing permissions for 
their respective committee websites. The PGTF is also 
recommending that requisite training be provided to 
chair(s) and/or appropriate committee leads, webpage 
design templates are made available, and “best 
practices” FAQs are provided.  
 


